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Fisher Phillips Moves Atlanta Office to New Midtown Location

News

11.01.10


Fisher Phillips will open its new Atlanta office on November 15. After 22 years in Buckhead, the firm

is relocating to Midtown at 1075 Peachtree Street, a new building in the 12th & Midtown development

near the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta. The firm will occupy two floors of the 38-story office

tower.

The new firm's new address is:

Fisher Phillips 


1075 Peachtree Street, NE


Suite 3500


Atlanta, GA 30309

Phone numbers and email addresses will remain the same.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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